
 

 

 

 

 

  
   
 

Our ref: «ProjectWise_Code» 
Your ref: «Their_Ref» 
 

«Landowner» 

«Address_1» 

«Address_2» 

«Address_3» 

«Address_4» 

«Address_5» 
«Postcode» 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ngozi Abakasanga  

Project Manager  

National Highways 

2 Colmore Square 

Birmingham 

B4 6BN 

 

Enquiries: 0300 123 5000 

 

Date 

Dear «Forename_»«Surname_», 
 
Subject: Land Interest Questionnaire for A46 Newark Bypass Project. 
 
 
National Highways is currently developing proposals to improve the A46 at Newark-on-
Trent. The project will improve capacity to address traffic congestion on the A46. To 
inform our ongoing development work, we wish to identify the names and addresses of 
all owners, lessees and occupiers of property that may be affected by the proposed 
scheme. 
 
National Highways has appointed Skanska Mott MacDonald to act on their behalf to 
make enquiries on aspects of land interest information. The construction and operation 
of the scheme would be authorised by a Development Consent Order (DCO). 
 

We wish to identify the names and addresses of all owners, lessees and occupiers of 
property who may be affected by the proposed scheme so that we can formally notify 
you when the DCO is submitted. This information also helps us to consult with you and 
ensures you have an opportunity to comment on the scheme as the design develops. 
 
We would appreciate a response within 14 days of receipt of this letter.  The information 
you supply will ensure that any interest which you may have in the land is correctly 
recorded. 
 
 Enclosed with this letter is; 
 

1) Land Interest Questionnaire (LIQ). The LIQ is provided so you can confirm the 
information we have received is correct, identify any changes to land ownership / 
interest and confirm any other interests that others may hold over the land. Once 
complete please sign the form and return to us so we can contact further land 
interests you have identified. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

  
   
 

2) A plan which shows the extent of land that we believe you have an interest in. 
Please also sign and return the plan to confirm that the boundary is correct. If the 
boundary is not correct please mark on the plans the required amendments and 
send them back to us. 
 

3) A pre-paid envelope to return the questionnaire and plan 
 
If you have any difficulty completing the questionnaire, please do not hesitate to call our 
project team: on 0161 274 9906 and ask for the A46 Newark Bypass Project Team or 
please e-mail A46Newark@mottmac.com.  
 

Please be assured that any personal information you provide, by post or by email, will 
be treated as confidential and in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018. 
 

Further general information about the scheme can be found on our website 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/east-midlands/a46-newark-bypass/.  If you have 
any queries about this project you can contact National Highways by emailing  
a46newarkbypass@nationalhighways.co.uk or by calling 0300 123 5000. 
 

Thank you, in anticipation of your assistance. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ngozi Abakasanga  
Project Manager for the A46 Newark Bypass 
National Highways 
Email: a46newarkbypass@nationalhighways.co.uk 
Tel: 0300 123 5000 
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